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EUROPEAN TAEKWONDO UNION 

Dear Coaches, 
 
 
With this letter we kindly ask your attention for the following. 
 
With the decision made by the ETU Council in Baku, Azerbaijan on 30th 
April 2014 and the agreement of all continental Presidents, all Coaches must 
have a Coaching licence from the relevant Continental Union to Coach at a  
G Ranked Championship. The Austrian Open is a G1 Ranked Championship; 
All Coaches will be checked they have a Coaching licence. Any Coach who 
does not have the licence will have to pay a penalty of 200 Euros and it will 
have to be paid at the registration in cash. 

 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Antonio Barbarino             Peter Adamsons 
ETU-Council Member            ETU-Vice-Chairman 
Chairman Coach & Athlete Committee                 Coach & Athelete Committee 


